
From: JelUlifer Herb <JHerb@SantaClaraCA.gov> 
Date: July 12, 2018 at 12:58:46 PM PDT 
To: Simrat Dbadli <SDhadli@SantaClaraCA.gov> 
Subject: FW: Resignation 

Hi Simrat -

Yesterday evening I received Sam Orme's resignation from the Senior Advisory Commission. Is there 
anything else I need to do other than forward you his email? 

Let me know. 
Jennifer 

From: Samuel Orme 
Sent: Wednesday, July 11, 2018 7:24 PM 
To: Jennifer Herb 
Cc: 
Subject: Resignation 

Hi Jennifer, Please accept my resignation from the Senior Advisory 
Commission. I hope to support the Senior Center in other ways. 

Thank the Council for the opportunity to serve them and the seniors of 
Santa Clara. It has been a valuable experience. 

Best of luck to the Commission and you in your future projects. 

Sam 

Samuel Orme 




